
Dates to remember 
Spring (1) 2024 

Date  Event  

Tuesday 9th January  

 

Start of Spring Term 

Thursday 18th January  Census Day Meal  

Wednesday 24th January Year 5 visit to Theatre  

Thursday 25th January  Year 6 visit to Theatre  

Thursday 1 February  Year 4 visit to Art Gallery  

Wednesday 7th February  Early Years Valentine’s Workshop—more details 

to follow. 

Friday 9th February  Year 1 eye checks 

Half-term 

Monday 19th February Start of Spring 2 Term 

Last term the school raised….. 

£116.43 for Christmas Jumper day . 

£250.00 to spend on books for the school from the book fair.  

£193.54 for the British Heart Foundation.  

£390.14 for the Poppy Appeal.  

Thank you for your continued support.  



                                       

 

 

 

Salisbury Primary School – Spring Term 1 Newsletter 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back everyone and a Happy New Year to you all. Hope you have all had a lovely, restful break and  
enjoyed the time together. 
 
We have a few changes that I need to inform you of involving staffing. Miss K. Jones has taken over as the  
Safeguarding Lead Officer across the federation. Since the start of the academic year, Miss Jones has been  
providing excellent support for children and families at King’s Hill whilst getting to know some of the children at 
Salisbury Primary School. Her role now will involve working across both schools, ensuring safeguarding matters 
continue to be addressed with rigour and promptness.  
 
We also have changes in KS2 with Miss G. Fletcher and Miss N. Greenwood joining the team. We welcome both 
staff members who have already settled in well into their roles. 
 
Although the Spring term is short, we have a great many things taking place for the children. Please make a note of 
what we have planned to ensure children are provided with a wide range of opportunities at school. This is very 
important to us as we continue to incorporate as many different, enriching experiences as possible to enhance  
children’s learning.  
 
I would like to draw your attention to matters relating to children’s attendance and punctuality. Our drive to  
improve attendance across the school remains a high priority for us and we will at all times encourage you to  
ensure your child’s attendance does not fall into what would be considered as concerning and therefore impacting 
significantly on their learning. 
 
It is also very important that your child arrives at school on time and does not miss crucial learning that takes place 
at the start of the day. 
 
Thank you for your continued support which is always, greatly appreciated. 
 
Mrs N. Matharu 
Executive Headteacher 
 

 

  

 

 

 


